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Office Hours: M-TH 8AM - 3PM  Village Council Meetings: 1st Tuesday of each month at Village Hall

Trash and Recycling
If you have any issues with trash or recycle pick 
up our office will gladly assist you.  Trash pickup 
is every Thursday morning and recycle is once a 
month. The dates for recycle pick up are posted 
on the sign at Conklin Park, on our website at 
www.ravennami.com (under Other Links at the 
bottom of the page), and below:

Roadways 

Please remember to park your vehicles in your driveway at night. The on street parking is 
prohibited throughout the Village from 2 AM to 6 AM per ordinance 140. It is difficult for the 
DPW to plow when a vehicle is parked on the road or the shoulder. 

January 2024

Parks
Bathrooms at Thatcher Park and on the east 
side of Conklin Park will be closed until 
spring. The west side Conklin Park bathrooms 
will remain open.  The ice rink in Conklin 
Park is ready for winter, but waiting on the 
weather.

Office Hour Changes
The business office will be closed on Friday 
starting February 2nd, 2024 due to staff 
availability changes.  If you need to drop off a 
payment, please use the drop box on the south 
side of the building.

If you'd like to enroll into our auto pay (ACH) 
stop into the office for an enrollment form or 
visit our website at www.ravennami.com then 
click on the FORMS menu at the top and click 
on Auto Pay Sign Up Sheet.

Zoning Administrator Opening
We are searching for an experienced and 
motivated person to perform zoning and code 
enforcement services. If you are interested, 
please stop by the business office to pick up 
an application.  Applications due by February 
1st, 2024.




